To

Mrs. Clara Richards,

Class Teacher,

Upper Grand District School,

West Virginia.

Dear Mrs. Richards,

I am Christopher Young, the father of Gary Young studying in grade III from your school. The purpose of writing this letter is to intimate that yesterday i.e., 13 March, Gary met with an accident at crèche while playing with his mates. Though he is not seriously injured, the doctor has advised him to take two days off from school. He has suffered a few bruises and is more in shock than in pain.

In this regard I request you to consider his absence as leave and oblige.

Thanks and regards.

Sincerely,

Christopher Young

(F/O Gary Young,

Grade III)

